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Wednesday 12th October 2022 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
As part of our commitment to providing an enriched curriculum for the children at Beaver 
Road, our enrichment clubs will begin again after the half term holiday. These clubs will run 
for at least one half term in either the Autumn, Spring or Summer term. Please see the table 
of clubs, which explains what is running, when and by who.  
 
If your child is interested in attending one of the clubs, please complete the form on School 
Spider, which will open on Wednesday 12th October at 4PM and close on Monday 17th 
October at 12PM. Any child can attend gardening club as this club is run before school with 
parents and carers, therefore it is not listed on the form.  
 
We endeavour to give all children who wish to join a club the opportunity to do so, therefore, 
we will begin by limiting the number of clubs your child can attend. On this occasion, you will 
only be able to select one club on the School Spider form. The admin team will contact you 
next week to confirm your place if the club starts in half term 2. Once we have allocated 
places, we will re-issue the survey, where you will hopefully be able to select a second or 
third option. 
 
These clubs are run voluntarily by Beaver Road staff and are not intended to be a substitute 
for childcare provision. It is important that the children attending want to attend and if they 
express otherwise, their place will be allocated to someone else. Please note, the clubs can 
be cancelled at short notice and frequent late pick ups will not be accepted. 
 
Although these clubs are free, to support the school to resource these clubs, we ask families 
to make a voluntary contribution using your child’s Parent Pay page. 
 
If you have any queries or questions on the above, please do not hesitate to contact the 
School Office.  
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
 
Ruth Byrne 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


